
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Burnside [mailto:john@jburnside.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2010 2:44 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Balmoral Park Condo - Arbor Dog Daycare Letter 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Balmoral Park Condo Association Board wishes to enter the attached letter into the public record in 
regards to the Arbor Dog Daycare expansion review. 
 
Please confirm that you have received this message. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Burnside 
Balmoral Park Condo Assocation Board Member john@jburnside.com 
(734) 216-4959 
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